
Legislative Committee, 

 

My Name is Jewell Hamilton I live in Minot ND.  I am writing to strongly support HB1406.  The 

Covid 19 vaccination has been forced upon the citizens of ND in various health and 

Governmental agencies.  There are multiple reports of Covid 19 Vaccine injuries.  I agree the  

HHS to be required to study and maintain accurate records of the effects of any Covid  

Vaccinations, especially keeping accurate records of individuals who have died within 30 days of  

receiving Covid 19 vaccination.     I also strongly agree if the Department of Health and Human  

Services promotes and Markets the Covid 19 Vaccination they should be required to cover the  

cost of treatment and diagnosis for any individual who suffers injury due receiving Covid 19  

Vaccination. 

No Government Agency, Elected or Non-elected, should have the power to force experimental  

Medical treatment on its citizens without excepting responsibility for adverse reactions to  

such medical treatment.   

 

Thank You 

Jewell Hamilton 

 

 

 

 

 

 


